LOOKING FOR A LAST-MINUTE GIFT? 
	Here’s a thought--give yourself (or a fellow Rotarian) a gift for 2022 and register for the next virtual Rotary Leadership Institute (RLI)! The Institute, which comprises three parts each consisting of six classes, is designed to help Rotarians refine their leadership skills and increase their knowledge of Rotary. Classes are fun, fast paced, topical, interactive, and geared for busy Rotarians who want to be more effective leaders in their vocations and their clubs or who simply want to know more about Rotary. 
	The next RLI is scheduled to be conducted on ZOOM in two half-day sessions on Saturday morning, January 28 and February 4, from 8:00 to 11:30 AM. Parts I, II, and III
will be run simultaneously. Registration for Part I is free for all Rotarians in District 6740. 
	Registration is now open at https://rlihoa.org. Choose RLI Parts I, II and III Online-District 6740 January 28th 2023 at 7:45 More info and follow the instructions to register online. 
	For help with registration or more information about RLI, contact Judy Worth at jkworth@icloud.com. 

